
 January Newsletter – Room 133   
                  Jan. 2023 
Dear Parents and Children,           
 

Thank you so much for all that you gave to us this Christmas season.  Thank you for donating party 

supplies to our classroom.  Thank you for donating toys/supplies from the giving tree to our room.  

Thank you for all the nice gifts that you gave to us (the teachers).  It is so fun to have your family 

here with us at Happy Time. 
 
 

The month of January will slow things down a bit.   

Please note the following date on your calendar: 
 

Fri. Jan. 13th    - Wear your pajamas to school!  (Please wear normal tennis shoes to protect 

your feet!)  Bring your favorite teddy bear.  We will have a PJ party and 

go on a Teddy Bear Parade @ 9AM!   
 

Preschool Report Cards- During the month of January, a casual evaluation will be done with each 

student in our classroom, covering material that we have introduced and learned up to this point 

in the school year.  A written report will be sent home in your child’s cubby/locker.  Please let Miss 

Heather or Miss Kim know if you have any questions. 
 

Snow Gear- Just a reminder, that we will let you know ahead of time when you need to bring full 

snow gear to play outside.  You do not need to bring it everyday.   
 

HYVEE RECEIPTS:  Please continue to save your Hy-Vee receipts and deposit them in our box on 

our sign in table.  We will continue this program with Hy-Vee until May and hopefully Happy Time 

will have earned enough points to receive a check to be able to purchase some new things for 

our school.  Last year we were able to purchase all new water day equipment!  THANKS for 

supporting this great program. 
 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns at any time.  We love your children so 

much!  Happy New Year to you and your family! 

Love, Miss Kim and Miss Heather 
235-6783 Happy Time 


